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MACHC Letter 01/2016

Date, 7 January 2016
To: The Director/Registrar General Antigua and Barbuda Flag Administration

Subject: 16" MACHC Conference
Dear Ambassador Gardiner, "L ezo). D wt'j LE ,

With this letter | would like to express my sincere gratitude to you and your team for the
excellent organisation of the 16" MACHC Conference in Antigua and Barbuda. As chair it
is impossible to conduct a MACHC Conference without the active support of a Host nation.
The open and cooperative spirit of all of your team was commendable. Through your
support you have made a valuable contribution to the status of hydrography in our region.

| especially want to mention Lt. Cdr. Wayne Mykoo, Manager Maritime Affairs and
External Relations Antigua & Barbuda Department of Marine Services & Merchant
Shipping (ADOMS) and Ms. Katarina McGhie, Head of Division Intl. Maritime Policy &
Business Development Antigua and Barbuda Flag Administration Department of Marine
Services & Merchant Shipping. Their constant drive and commitment proved to be
instrumental to the success of the Conference. They are an asset to your organisation.

Lastly | wish you and your staff all the best and good health for 2016.

Yours sincerely,

Captain RNLN Marc C. J. van der Donck

Director Netherlands Hydrographic Office

Hydrographer of the Royal Netherlands Navy

Chairman, Meso American & Caribbean Sea Hydrographic Commission

CC.: Mr. Robert Ward (President IHB)
Mr. A. Costa Neves (Assistant Director IHB)

The Netherlands Hydrographic Office,

Visitor address: van Alkemadelaan 786, 2597 BC. The Hague,
Postal address: P.O. box 10.000 1780 CA Den Helder,
Telephone: +3170362800 Fax. +31703162843
info@hydro.nl
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